
Dear Filmmaker, 
 
In these years, our Community has achieved incredible milestones. 
We have brought artists who trusted the Wild Filmmaker platform to The 
Hollywood Reporter and Variety, and to prestigious festivals such as 
Cannes, Venice, Toronto, and Berlin. 
 
Today, we are happy to inform you that we have created the Worldwide 
Film Promotion for you, which we presented during the European Film 
Market in Berlin. 
 
The Worldwide Film Promotion will be the largest international showcase 
for filmmakers, actors, screenwriters, and independent producers. 
 
By joining the Worldwide Film Promotion, you will have an agent who, 
throughout 2025, will support your projects by presenting them as works 
of excellent quality to selectors from major festivals. 
 
With the Worldwide Film Promotion, you will achieve even better results 
than those you have already reached. 

Thank you, 
Best regards, 
 
The WILD FILMMAKER Team 
 
"First it was a dream, then an idea, today it is the largest platform 
dedicated to Independent Seventh Art." 


